
 

Tewksbury Public School 
April 4, 2020 
 
Dear TPS Students, Families, and Staff, 
 
We do hope this email finds you healthy and able to enjoy this much needed nice weather! 
 
As promised, we have been very busy developing our new Remote Learning (RL) Plan, scheduled to 
commence April 6, 2020 through May 4, 2020 in response to this world-wide health crisis. To make 
communication and regular access to this new plan convenient to all families and students, we have 
also developed a TPS District RL website.  
 
While the RL options are ​communicated through the website ​it includes options for student 
learning that can be achieved ​offline​. If you are concerned about your ability to access WiFi/Internet 
or this RL Plan website at home, please see these 2 links below: 
 

● Office of Student Family Support RL Resources​ (go to page 10) 
● Letter to Parents 

 
We know that students are eager to get connected with their teachers and classmates, even if 
through online collaboration or shared class communications. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to 
your teachers and support educators, as they are eager to reconnect with you too.  
 
And above all, we respect that family situations may differ and change throughout this RL period 
(including educator family needs) as this continues to be a very fluid situation for all. So, please be 
patient with each other, because ​through mutual support we will get through this world-wide 
health crisis together!  
 
Please do take time to review the ​TPS Remote Learning Plan website​ over the weekend, so that 
you and your child(ren)  are ready to make this transition on Monday, April 6, 2020. If you still have 
questions about the options posted for your class/grade, ​please contact your child’s teacher(s) or 
child’s principal via email​. If you have additional questions accessing the RL website, please 
contact Assistant Supt., Brenda Theriault-Regan @ ​bregan@tewksbury.k12.ma.us​.  
 
Wishing you well, 
The Entire TPS District Leadership Team 

TPS District Strategy 
The Tewksbury Public Schools community believes that our educational program will encompass a 21st century teaching and learning 

approach that promotes consistent growth among our students and staff to achieve academic, social, and emotional success for all students. 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ykRDUdsILpTjmmV_A8eSBgcYH05noWrD682EQPiBK3g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1buwjWmUA4LUjoMnxLGtO516Vmcbx-3sFwFjLVVarTaU/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/tewksbury.k12.ma.us/tps-remote-learning/home
mailto:bregan@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

